
19/01/2021 

MR Heather Rainbird 
70 Peacock Parade ST 
Sydney NSW 2086 
rainbirdmike@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

We have read the re-submitted plans for this site and can see no reason to change our opinion 
from our original objection that the height is too great, there are too many units, there is still no 
room for tree planting, the setback is inadequate and the resultant traffic increase on such a 
busy corner would be horrendous.

We badly need a suitable development for this site in keeping with the low density of the 
surrounding area.

Mike and Heather Rainbird 

Sent: 19/01/2021 8:46:38 AM
Subject: Online Submission


